Trail of Treats- Trick or Treat Event through the airpark Saturday
October 31, 2020

NOTE: Aircraft movement in the residential area will be prohibited
from 9am to 2pm on Saturday, October 31, 2020 in an abundance of
caution. Aircraft can be staged at either residential gate prior to the
event or other arrangements are possible, contact the airport
manager.

To comply with COVID, and make something fun for Halloween, Cameron Park Community Services
District (CPCSD) in conjunction with the Cameron Park Airport District (CPAD) is sponsoring a drive
through trick or treat event on October 31, 2020 from 9am to 2pm.

The route will start from Oxford onto Fairway then right onto Western, left onto Boeing and left onto
United and out the gate (see the included map).

Starting at 9am volunteers and vendors will set up trick or treat stations spaced along the right side of
the route avoiding driveways. These will be either pop up canopies or cars with the trunk open.

The event will open to the public from 10am to 1pm with reservations for particular times through
CPCSD to try and minimize backups. The trick or treaters will drive the route on the right and stop at
each station to get their goodies. Visitors will remain in their vehicles at all times. Barriers and or tape
will be used to direct them with volunteers spaced along the route.

Residents can use their vehicles during this time with appropriate caution, especially entering or
leaving your driveway.

You are encouraged to join in the fun by decorating, dressing up, or handing out candy by applying to
CPCSD for a vendor permit where a space along the route will be assigned and COVID protocols
enforced.



